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Wishing you good times, good cheer, and a healthy New Year!
All of us at the Lyme Disease Association (LDA) thank you for
your support in 2022. Let’s continue to work together in 2023
to find a cure.
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When the Lyme Disease Association Inc. (LDA) was contacted by
a student at Duke Law who wanted to organize a group of
students in a Lyme disease pro bono project, I was very
excited about the possibilities. As a former teacher, parentteacher organization president, and board of education
president, I had always been involved in spreading knowledge,
providing input into what that knowledge should consist of,
and overseeing its delivery.

Donate to #GiveLDA Today to
Continue 32 Years of Patient
Support!
#GiveLDA is part of the Lyme Disease Association’s charitable
giving, it is one of the ways that Donors can support LDA.
#GiveLDA was started as part of the #GivingTuesday initiative.
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The Lyme Disease Association’s YouTube channel features a
recent video of LDA President, Pat Smith, who presented a
webinar to NE public health officials on an up-to-date look at
the different ticks and tick-borne diseases across the U.S.
and in Nebraska at the request of the Winnebago Public Health
Nursing Department. The webinar was also supported by
Winnebago Public Health Department and funded by a grant from
the National Indian Health Board Infectious Disease Control to
the Nursing Department.
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Scientific Reports (Szewczyk-Dąbrowska, A., et al.) published
“Correlation between COVID-19 severity and previous exposure
of patients to Borrelia spp.” on September 24, 2022.
Researchers found an association between the severity of the
course of COVID infection in patients that also had evidence
of past Lyme disease infection.
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Elizabeth M. Hammond, et al., published a study in Current
Opinion in Immunology investigating the correlation between
persistent Borrelia burgdorferi (Bb), infections, and CD4 T
cell responses in August 2022. The study found that in mice
infected with Bb, the pathogen triggers CD4 T cell activation
in secondary lymphoid tissues, from which they spread into
other diseased tissues.
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A new study by Richard Horowitz, MD and Phyllis Freeman, MD
has been published in Antibiotics that evaluates the efficacy
of using short-term, high dose, and pulsed dapsone combination

therapy (HDDCT) in the treatment of Chronic Lyme disease/Post
Treatment Lyme Disease Syndrome (PTLDS).
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Pamela Weintraub published an article in Experience Life,
titled, “A New Look at Chronic Lyme.” In the article, she
addresses the complex issue of Lyme disease and treatment
ideology. “Many physicians who treat tick-borne diseases now
combine conventional medicine with gentler integrative
strategies – and more long-term patients are getting well” she
wrote.
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Sometimes we are blessed to have great men walk the earth –
men and women who devote their lives to helping others without
thought for themselves. Such a man was Dr. Charles Ray Jones,
healer. He was honest, kind, courageous and had integrity,
compassion, and humility. His devotion to helping our children
all over the country is unparalleled. I knew him for decades
yet never heard a complaint from him despite the many trials
he faced in his life just trying to save the lives of our
children.
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Throughout May Awareness Month, a different blog will be
featured on the LDA website every five days. Each blog will
appear on the LDA website home page as well as the Guest Blog
Page. Authors and topics include Richard Horowitz, Lyme &
COVID; Robert Bransfield, Lyme & Mental Illness; Scott
Commins, Alpha gal; Daniel Cameron, Tick-Borne Diseases; Sandy
Berenbaum, Lyme & Kids; Thomas Platts Mills, Alpha gal.

